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Dear CARB,
I am a 4th generation dairy farmer.  I dairy and farm in the Riverdale area of California along with my wife and 4 kids. I currently have a digester and have been running one since about 2016.  There has been a lot of changes since then, in terms of policy and opportunity, but currently I am injecting RNG into the PG&E pipeline.  I believe its important to be a good steward of what God has given us, including the animals, land, air, water and also the employees and their families that work with us. My goals are to do all that I can to be able to pass on my farm to the next generation better then I received it.   I appreciate the work CARB has done and helped to get our industry this far.  I can honestly say I would not be where I am at with my digester if it weren’t for the grants and the LCFS credits.  It’s a huge investment and a lot of risk. The risk includes new technology that is unfamiliar to dairies, past dairies trying this technology and failed, and changing regulatory environments.  I recommend to keep the LCFS credit going to continue to incentivize other dairies to keep putting in this technology so we can meet our climate goals as an industry in CA and also to be able to show a return on investment, because if there is no ROI there is no reason to invest, or to keep the project going.   The digester technology not only benefits the dairy but also the communities around them, so I would say it’s a win win for everyone.

Thanks for your time,
Eric te Velde
